
 

 

THE KINDERGARTEN STARTERS - DUBAI 
KGS / C/ 322-20                CIRCULAR                          27/10/2020 
 

Dear Parent, 

 

In connection to the FAB (Food and Behavior) Research that the school has undertaken to study 

the impact on nutritious food on the performance and overall well-being of our students, we 

believe it is important for the students to be aware of the carbon footprint as well that the food 

they consume leaves behind. 

 

As a school that focuses on climate literacy, it is imperative that our older students understand 

the need for having a sustainable lifestyle that includes consuming a sustainable diet. Our 

students need to understand how their daily food choices affect their health as well as the overall 

health of their planet. We are hence advising our students of Grades 3, 4 and 5 to complete the 

UNCC Course on Sustainable Diet. The link to access the course is given below. The below 

course will help the students make better food choices as well as identify ways in which changing 

the diet can have a positive impact on their personal health as well as counter the impact of 

climate change. On completing the below course, students will receive the certificate of 

completion from UNCC. 

 

Link to access the UNCC Sustainable Diet course: 

https://unccelearn.org/course/view.php?id=56&page=overview 

 

We would appreciate if the student enrolls for the course and completes it by 10 December, 2020. 

In addition to our students, we will also be glad to have our parent community to be a part of the 

sustainable food revolution by enrolling and completing this course.  

 

Thank you. 

Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander 
Principal 
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 
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